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Class 4 
 
We have worked incredibly hard this week, planning and writing another Big Write, 
combining our understanding of Ancient Egypt and non-chronological texts. 
 
In maths, we have enjoyed exploring geometry, using post it notes to create shapes with the 
same area and looking at how we can measure unconventional spaces. 
 
On Tuesday morning, we were incredibly lucky to be visited by a real Art Historian from 
Magic Lantern, who took us on an incredible journey back in time, along the River Nile , past 
the papyrus reeds to the pyramids of Giza, right into the tombs of both ordinary ancient 
Egyptians and pharaohs. 


